
Cosmo Meeting Minutes - February 27, 2018 at Spillway  
 

Greeter was Larry Taylor. 

 

Guests were Richard Gorton and Jeff and Stephanie Schuster with their 3 daughters 

 

Our two newest members – Dave Ryan and Larry Ravlin were present as Richard Gorton swore them 

into the CB Cosmo Club. 

 

BIO was completed by Eric Vacanti. 

 

Lou Fox was not feeling well so he did not make phone calls or attend the meeting  Hoping he is feeling 

better soon.   

 

Russ Raines is also feeling poorly and was not at the meeting, hoping he is feeling better. 

 

Thank you cards from Inter-Faith, Children’s Square, and Habitat for Humanity were read. 

 

Thank you Arlo Burk for your $165 donation to the club D.A.D. Program. 

 

JDRF donation of $2,500 will be paid out in March. 

 

$250 for Career Day for 5th Graders will also be paid out.  The Career Day event is schedule for April 

10th.  For more information please contact Kent Stopak. 

 

The Schuster Family were Larry Taylor’s guest as their daughter has Type 1 Diabetes.  We provided them 

some information on D.A.D and Camp Hertko Hollow.  We wish them well and will be available to help 

them with this situation as best we can. 

 

Pancake Day is getting nearer, Thursday March 15th.  If you need tickets please contact Kent Stopak.  

Rod Miller was working with Warren Goos to get the sausage to Council Bluffs.  A sign up sheet was also 

sent around to get an idea of the head count for the lunch, dinner, and clean up crews. 

 

Fundraiser Committee will be meeting Monday, March 12th for final details for the Pancake Day. 

 

CB Cosmo Club is also now on “Omaha Gives” thanks for Bill Treadway.  More work will be done on this, 

but this will also get CB Cosmo on the “Pottawattamie Gives” website to request funds for the D.A.D 

Program.   

 

Bill Treadway has also applied for another grant from Pottawattamie Foundation for D.A.D. Funds for a 

Pottawattamie resident to be determined.   

 

Arlo Burk is working on ordering a new popcorn popper for the club to be used at West Fair.  More 

details to follow. 

 

A second membership event will be organized in April.  It will be an informative event and not a Pals 

Night event.  More details to come. 



 

Federation Convention is April 20th & 21st at the Hampton Inn at 72nd and Pacific in Omaha.  Event cost is 

$60 per couple.   

 

Richard Gorton spoke and honored our members with their membership anniversary for this quarter.  

 

COD for meeting on Tuesday, March 13th is Ed Tucker and Greeter is Bill Kealy. 

 

The winner of the Drawing was Walt Coziahr and the Nut went to Rod Miller. 

 

Doug Moore - Secretary 

 


